
 

Candy​ ​Cane​ ​Grams 
 
 
The National Junior Honor Society is selling candy cane grams. These will be sold from                             

December 11th through December 15th and will be delivered to classrooms on December 21st.                           

Candy cane grams can be purchased before school in the lobby from 7:30 - 7:50 on December                                 

11th​ ​-15th.   
 
Parents can send to their children, students can send to their friends, classmates, teachers, and                             

staff. Please send $1.00 for each candy cane gram you are ordering. ​The ​students of the                                 

National​ ​​ ​Junior​ ​Honor​ ​Society​ ​thank​ ​you​ ​in​ ​advance​ ​for​ ​your​​ ​​support! 
 

 
 
 


